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Friday 13th June 2025  
 

Create-Portrait – Summer Art Exhibition 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have organised for our annual Summer Art Exhibition, this year for 
the Portrait project, to take place on Monday 14th July from 2:30pm until 4:30pm. As has been the case over 
the last few years, this exhibition will be held in our school hall and it will be full of the children’s wonderful 
‘Portrait’ pieces from our Create – Portrait project this term.  
 
Given the continued cost of living pressures, there will be no cost for the artwork again this year. We have 
not arranged to use the services of Mini-Masterworks this year. Instead, we welcome all parents, carers (and 
grandparents!) to attend, and to enjoy the children’s artwork from this term. We will send children home 
with their artwork the next day so that all members of the community can enjoy the full experience of seeing 
all children’s artwork up at once.  
 
To help stagger the numbers of attendees in the school hall at any one time, please arrive at the times 
outlined below. Pupils in Robins and Lapwings classes will go to the school hall with their teachers at the 
earlier time of 2.30pm on this day – parents/carers of these pupils, please come to the school hall at 2.30pm 
to enjoy the exhibition together.  
 
Pupils in Woodpeckers, Kingfishers and Owls classes will be brought down to the hall, by their teachers, at 
the slightly later time of 3.15pm:  
 
2.30pm – 3.15pm – Parents/carers of pupils in Robins and Lapwings classes.  
3.15pm – 4.00pm – Parents/carers of pupils in Woodpeckers, Kingfishers and Owls classes.  
 
Finally, the Art Exhibition will remain open until 4.30pm should any families whose children are at an after-
school club like to see the exhibition.  
 
We look forward to sharing the children’s fantastic artwork with you.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. J Hughes 
Head of School 
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